New Intake Day Thursday 12th July 2018 – 9.00 am to 3.00 pm

Your target: 
We would like you to try and earn as many house points as you can in a day

Remember:

Please bring your school bag with:

· Your shield                 (    Your reply slip and Language choice 
· Your pencil case          (   A packed lunch or 

                                        funds on your Wisepay account for lunch (see below)
Most Frequently Asked Questions

What should I wear?

Please wear your usual primary school uniform.

Where do I go?

Come up the steps from the car park onto the front playground.

Mr Crawley (Learning Co-ordinator for Year 7) will be there to meet you with the Form Tutors.
at 9.00 am, so you should aim to arrive at 8.50 am.

How will I find out what ‘house’ I am in?

A Name label will be ready for you with your house on it.  

For this visit, you will spend all day in your ‘house’, whereas in September you will learn in teaching groups.

When will I find out what teaching group I am in?

When you start school in September you will be given your timetable and find out which teaching groups you are in.

Where do I leave my bag/put my things?

At secondary school you carry all your things with you all day in your bag.  In September you will have a locker.

Remember to put everything back in your bag before you move on to the next lesson.

When can I go to the toilet?

If you need to go during Form time or lessons, put up your hand and ask permission.  A guide will show you the way.  Then remember to go at lunchtime break before you go to afternoon lessons.

Break and Lunch 

The Chauncy canteen does not take cash at the tills.  You will need to use the Wisepay online payment system to put money onto your son/daughter’s account using a debit or credit card (please contact the Finance Office (01920 411200) if you need to be reminded of your login details).  We would suggest that £3.50 will be sufficient to cover a break snack and lunch.

Mobile Phones

If you have a phone with you it must be switched off in school and kept in your pocket at all times.

What happens if I get lost?

You will have guides with you all day so you will know where to go.  If you get lost be brave and ask a teacher or a student to help.

One for parents!

What time does the day end?

The day ends at 3.00 pm.  Usually parents meet their children in the bottom car park. However, on this occasion, you are welcome to come up to reception to meet your child if you wish.

